## GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT GRAND COUNTYSPECIAL SERVICE WATER DISTRICT SPECIAL MEETING-----June 1, 1981

A special meeting was called to order by Sam Taylor at 6:30 a.m. with the following Grand County Water Conservancy District members present: Bill Hines, Bob Norman, Ev Schumaker, D.L. Taylor and Curt Young.

Special Service District members present: Dan Holyoak, Ev Schumaker and George White. Also present: Beulah Croasmun, Assistant Secretary.

After discussion, D.L. Taylor moved that the new lake be named "Ken's Lake". Dan Holyoak Seconded. MOTION CARRIED.

Bill Hines suggested that the lake be closed for fishing this year. Sam Taylor said this would have to be a decision of the Utah Division of Wildlife Resources.

With no further business, meeting adjourned.

ATTEST:

DAVID J. BRETZKE, SECRETARY

ATTENDANCE

"KEN'S LAKE" NAMED

FISHING AT THE LAKE